
55 North Mining Inc. Announces Resignation of Director

TORONTO, Oct. 31, 2018 -- 55 North Mining Inc. (TSXV:FFF) (“55 North” or the “Company”) (formerly named SGX 
Resources Inc.) announces that the Company has accepted the resignation of Jennifer Boyle as a Director of the Company. 
The Board of Directors would like to thank Ms. Boyle for her contributions to the Company.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:

Mr. Bruce Reid                    
Chief Executive Officer, Director
55 North Mining Inc.                                    
br@idahochamp.com

The TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX Venture 
Exchange) does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.

CAUTION REGARDING FORWARD-LOOKING INFORMATION 

This news release of 55 North contains statements that constitute “forward-looking statements.” Such forward-looking 
statements involve known and unknown risks, uncertainties and other factors that may cause the Company’s actual results, 
performance or achievements, or developments in the industry to differ materially from the anticipated results, performance or 
achievements expressed or implied by such forward-looking statements. 
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